From: Jeff House

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 4:46 PM

To: DowntownLondon - Janette

Cc: Lysynski, Heather

Subject: Re: Comment from Facebook

Hi Heather,

I fully grant permission to use my comments for full support of this project.

I am in favour of the design elements Tri Car has used. I live downtown in Downtown London (Kenneth Ave) in an infill build. My office is downtown and I own multiple downtown properties. I also advise and consult for many of the fastest growing companies in Downton London. Their staff want to work and live in the core. For the future of the city we have to roll out the red carpet for people looking to invest in the core. Density is the foundation of revitalization. I'm all for design and street beautification but our small business owners operating in Downtown need people. I travel extensively and have experienced many of the world's great cities. The best cities in the world all have been re-born through significant residential density increases in their core.

If you want to keep people in London we need a downtown that people can be proud of. Great cities are not built and globally recognized for their cookie cutter sub-burgs. We have enough, Summersides and Wickersons. The future needs a core.

Anyone who opposes this project has way too much free time on their hands. It's great to remember the past, but we are here to build a future!

Jeff